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EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

HONQCLULU

LINDA LINGLE
GOVERNOR

March 17, 2008

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President
and Members of the Senate

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature

State Capitol, Room 409

Honolulu, HI 96813

Dear Sirs and Mesdames:

In accordance with the provisions of Article V, Section 6, of the Hawai‘i
State Constitution, I have the honor to submit herewith for your consideration and
confirmation, the following nomination to the Health Planning Council, Kaua'i

Subarea:

Betty J. Moore

Term to Expire: 6/30/2012

Sincerely,

Z

LINDA LINGL
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LINDA LINGLE

GOVERNOR OF HAWAII DIRECTOR OF HEALTH

STATE OF HAWAII

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
P.O. Box 3378 In reply, please refer to:
HONOLULU, HAWAIl 96801-3378 File:

Betty J. Moore

Testimony of Chiyome Leinaala Fukino, M.D.
Director of Health

Department’s Position: The Department of Health supports the nomination and confirmation of
Betty J. Moore to the Kauai Subarea Health Planning Council.

Fiscal Implications: None.

Purpose and Justification: Betty Moore is a retired real estate agent. She is very active in the
community. She has been serving on the Wilcox Foundation Board since 1992. Ms. Moore is a
member of the Wilcox Auxiliary; is President of the Sun Village Community Association; is active with
the Kauai Police Department in their First Responders for Sudden Deaths; and is an active member with
the Office of Elderly Affairs for approximately 20 years. She also served in previous years on the
YWCA Board.

We ask for your support in the confirmation of Betty J. Moore to serve on the Kauai Subarea Health

Planning Council.

CHIYOME LEINAALA FUKINO, M.D.



